
 

 

5 June 2024 
 
 
The Resident 
Chiswick/Abbotsford NSW 2046 
 
 
Dear Resident, 

 
Construction works notification 

Lysaght Park Off-Leash Dog Area Upgrades 

 
We are pleased to announce upgrades to the off-leash dog area at Lysaght 
Park in Chiswick as part of our commitment to enhance safety and amenity for 
park users and their dogs. 
 
The upgrades will include the installation of a fence and gates, an additional 
bin enclosure and a concrete path.  

Construction is expected to commence on 11 June 2024 with completion 
planned by July 2024, weather permitting. Works will be undertaken between 
7am–5pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
More information about the project can be found at 
collaborate.canadabay.nsw.gov.au/lysaght-park-upgrades  

Following the completion of the upgrades to the off-leash dog park at Lysaght 
Park, nearby Wire Mill Park will be returned to a dog on-leash area. For more 
information on dog off-leash changes at Wire Mill Park please visit 
collaborate.canadabay.nsw.gov.au/wiremillpark. 
 
For more information please contact Council’s Project Manager, Yuelei Gu, on 
9121 0205. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
 


